


Muriel Lake Basin Management Society
Directors Meeting
May 15, 2012
Edmonton Public Library
118 Ave and 34 Street

Attending:    Lyall Kortzman, Walter Ulickij, Jeff Hlewka, Kristy Myshaniuk, Peter       Crown 
 
1.       Call to Order -Lyall called the meeting to order at 6:40PM
2.       No additions were made to the agenda: 
3.       Minutes of Previous meeting –no errors or omissions ----Jeff moved that the minutes be accepted as read and Walter seconded.
4.       Financial report: Bob Lineker was not present but reported that the society presently has slightly more than $1800 in the bank. Once again, only service charges have diminished the amount from last month.
5.       Old Business 
a.       Pengrowth draft proposal: 
1.       Peter is not convinced the water is going the way the report says. Discussed that Observation wells are needed to make a more specific study. Impossible for the water to be getting into the lake as per the charts and diaghrams. Accuracy of the draft report is questionable.   
 b. Grant Application - No longer applicable. Not enough time or data to complete
   c.       Richard Chabaylo has responded and stated that he was looking into our questions, however they would not acknowledge or comment on the Donahue Study.
Lyall will invite Richard to attend or optionally attend to answer our questions at the AGM on July 8th in Bonnyville.
Lyall will send a support letter to Lloyd Snelgrove.  Kristy to send a copy of support letter to Lyall to use.
d. Motion to adopt the new bylaws by Jeff, and Walter seconds it. Kristy will post the new bylaws for the MLBMS on the website to allow @ 21 days notice prior to the AGM.

e. AGM & NEWSLETTER - Discussed the addition of the new bylaws and Newsletter. We will show the Power Point that was presented to the Minister of Environment at the AGM on July 8th, 2012 - 10:00 a.m.
6.       New Business
a.       Lyall and Marcel attend the Beaver River Watershed Alliance AGM on April 24, 2012. Lyall and Marcel attended the BRWA Annual Mtg at Flat Lake Hall. The meeting mentioned all the existing water studies. A study will focus on Minnie Lake this year concerning water quality, toxins, etc.
There will also be a study of the Moose Lake Watershed this year by the BRWA as well.    
       
b.  On June 4th, 2012, Lyall and Jeff will take the Alberta Lake Management Society (ALMS) personnel onto the lake for water depth and quality samples in various locations, starting with the deepest point when it is found. GPS locations of samples and depth will be posted on the Website
 
            Meeting was adjourned at 8:35PM
            Next meeting: Sunday June 24th, 2012 at @ 10:00 a.m. At Muriel Lake. Location to be determined?
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